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I oppose this bill. The Newberg Pool is already one of the most regulated bodies of 

water in Oregon. Wake surfers are subject to a weight limit, required to obtain a 

special safety certification and only allowed in two small zones with no adjacent 

homes or docks. The Newberg Pool should be safely shared. The existing rules are 

more than sufficient to keep the river safe and healthy.  


